



28<sup>th</sup> February 2018

## Winter Weather

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have been watching the weather forecast very carefully all week, and there now seems to be a little more certainty over the forecast for the end of the week. It appears that we should be able to operate normally tomorrow, but it is likely that it will start snowing heavily in the afternoon.

Friday is harder to predict – a lot depends on if we do get a lot of snow which then freezes overnight.

We will make a decision as early as we can if we need to close. If a decision is made to close, that will be published on the school website and via other communication channels we have as early as possible.

Our playground can be dangerous if it is icy, so if we do get significant snowfall, it may well be that the playground is not open. If this is the case, we will let the children in through the front door at 8:40, so please don't allow your children to come to school before this time.

Kind regards,

Mr Draper  
Headteacher